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USF Chemistry NEWS 

 



His colleague, Dr. Jon Antilla, wrote 
(1/1/09) in an e-mail to department faculty: 
 
“This highlight by Mike Doyle is essentially 
a highlight of the Peter Zhang laboratory 
and some of their best work 
(cyclopropanation).  It is a very significant 
achievement by the Zhang lab and they 
should be commended by us all!  In 
particular Dr. Josh Ruppel, Dr. Shifa Zhu, 
Dr. Jess Jones, and Kim Fields were active 
in this area at USF (plus previous 
researchers at Tennessee).” 
 
[Dr. Michael P. Doyle, Professor and Chair, 
Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry, 
University of Maryland, College Park, was a 
seminar speaker during the fall term.]  
 

 
USF Chemistry Society  
 

Dr. Randy Larsen wrote (e-mail, 
12/18/08):   
 
“The USF Chemistry Society recently 
participated in the Hoops for Hope event 
which was the first ever at the University of 
South Florida. The Hoops of Hope is an 
organization that began in 2004 that is 
focused on bringing hope to individuals 
across the globe affected by AIDs. Hoops of 
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REU News 
 
REU is a research experience for 
undergraduates and was initiated as an NSF-
supported summer program with a three-
year grant, as noted in previous issues of 
News.  The program was adapted to the fall 
and spring semesters starting with the fall of 
2005.   There are currently 62 students in the 
program.  Mr. Jason Cuce is the graduate 
assistant. 
 
The program continues actively this term, 
and we are grateful for financial assistance 
from the Honors College, through Dr. 

Naomi Yavneh, Director, Office of 
Undergraduate research. 
 

 
The joy of our present, the 
hope of our future… 
 
[a continuing series on current graduate 
students] 
 
Dr. Larsen wrote in December, “Please join 
me in congratulating Emma Farrell for 
being selected to attend the Education 
Without Borders 2009 conference in Dubai.  
All expenses for this conference are covered 
for Emma from a variety of non-chemistry 
sources. This conference is only open to 
students and the goal is to establish contacts 
between younger Western and Middle-
Eastern scientists.” 
 
Ms.  Farrell came to USF in September 
2005.  Her doctoral advisor in Chemistry is 
Dr. David Merkler. 
 
[Additional information: Please see News, 

6(2): 2; 6(5):1] 
 
 

Thank a prof… 
 
“I am pleased to announce a new addition to 
the Graduate School website 
(http://www.grad.usf.edu/programs/thankyo
urprofessor.php

http://www.grad.usf.edu/programs/thankyourprofessor.php
http://www.grad.usf.edu/programs/thankyourprofessor.php


Castle Conference… 
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Mark your calendar for Saturday April 18th, 
the next Castle Research Conference. 
 
The Organizing Committee consists of 
Jason Cuce (Chair) , Sumit Handa, Chung 

Sik Kim,  William Maza, Meagan Small, 

Carissa Reimink, Michelle Cortes de 

Salva, and Wai Ma.  Dr. Jon Antilla, 
Assistant Professor, and Dr. Patricia 

Muisener, Associate Chair, are serving as 
advisors. 
 
The group agreed to collaborate with the 
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Dr. Newkome (Faculty, 1986-2001) was Dr. 
Patri’s doctoral advisor, and Dr. Tomalia 
was his post-doctoral mentor. 
 

Dr. Donald A. Tomalia is Director of he 
National Dendrimer & Nanotechnology 
Center and Distinguished Research 
Scientist/Professor at Central Michigan 
University.  
 
Dr. George R. Newkome 

http://chemistry.usf.edu/
mailto:dmartin@cas.usf.edu
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